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National Preparedness Month-September 2022 
National Preparedness Month, observed each year in September, helps raise awareness on 
the importance of being prepared for an emergency or disaster-including ways to help you 
prepare financially. Visit www.ready.gov/financial-preparedness and take advantage of  the 
many resources available. 
  

 
 
 
To get started, tips on reducing the impact of disasters on your family and you can be found 
in a joint Operation Hope and FEMA publication, Emergency Financial First Aid Kit. 
 
 
The Tennessee Department of Financial Institutions has made this publication available for purposes of sharing information and nothing 
in this publication should be considered or relied upon as financial or legal advice. The information contained in this publication is compiled 
from various sources and the Department does not assume any responsibility for the accuracy or completeness of this information. 
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https://www.ready.gov/september
http://www.ready.gov/financial-preparedness
https://www.ready.gov/sites/default/files/2020-03/ready_emergency-financial-first-aid-toolkit.pdf

